
Hastings Wastewater Treatment Plant 
Facility Plan Project

Project Update #1: December 1, 2021

Plans for relocating the Hastings Plant will be finalized in the coming months. To learn about 
the plan and provide your feedback, join MCES at the upcoming virtual public outreach 
opportunities.

A virtual open house will be held via Zoom on Wednesday, December 15 at 6 p.m. This open 
house will serve as an opportunity to learn about the plan and speak directly with project staff. 
Visit tinyurl.com/WWTPopenhouse to register to attend the open house.

Following the open house, a virtual public hearing will be held via Zoom on Wednesday 
January, 5 at 6 p.m. The public hearing will provide the public with the opportunity to submit 
their comments on the plan. Visit tinyurl.com/WWTPpublichearing to register to attend the 
public hearing.

Contact Us

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out via the project email or hotline listed 
below.

Email: comment@HastingsWWTP.com
Hotline: 651-302-2908

http://tinyurl.com/WWTPopenhouse
http://tinyurl.com/WWTPpublichearing

